
WJWL Georgetown DE 900 kHz                                7.12.2024 0958 UTC 

 

 
 

 
Date: Mon, 16 Dec 2024 10:32:15 -0500 
From: Kevin Andrade <kevin@thevoiceradionetwork.com> 
To: Mika Makelainen <mika@makelainen.com> 
Subject: Re: WJWL 900 AM heard in Finland! 
Message-ID: <7737bd825650726294d55b4705c39334@thevoiceradionetwork.com> 
 
Mika, 
Thank you so much for your email, certainly is exiting when we receive this communication, I'm 
confirming what are you listening is our WJWL La Raza in all our frequencies. 
Thank you again and enjoy your holidays. 
Respectfully, 

 
--THE VOICE RADIO NETWORK: The information contained in this electronic message including any attachment(s) is 
intended only for the intended recipient(s) named above. This electronic message may contain confidential or non-
public information and is exempt from disclosure under applicable state and federal laws. Unauthorized forwarding, 
printing, copying, distributing, or use of this information is strictly prohibited. If you feel you have received this 
message in error, please reply to the sender prior to destroying the electronic message, any attachment(s), and any 
copies.   
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